Promoting Safety at Sea

Video film on engine care

An 18-minute video film has been prepared on “Maintaining Long tail
Engines”. Meant to be a step-by-step guide for fishers of the East Coast
of India, it contains do’s and don’ts on engine care and maintenance to
ensure safety at sea. The film has been translated into Tamil and Telugu,
and may be translated into other languages as well.

The film describes the various parts of the engine and the propulsion
unit and their functions. It contains a checklist, of various checks they
should perform — about necessary spares, oil levels, fittings in good
condition, fuel systems, etc. There’s a list of do’s and don’ts.

The film was received very well by fishers and engine mechanics
in India.
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Bay of Bengal News is a quarterly publication of the Bay of Bengal
Programme Inter-Governmental Organisation(BOBP-1GO). The
BOBP-IGO is a regional fisheries body, which presently covers four
P countries around the Bay of Bengal — Bangladesh, India, Maldives and
Sri Lanka. The BOBP-IGO plays a catalytic and consultative role in
developing coastal fisheries management in the Bay of Bengal to help
improve the conditions of small-scale fisherfolk in the member-countries.
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